
Notice of Smudging

Please be advised that Indigenous
smudging ceremonies take place in this

space regularly, that may produce an
unfamiliar aroma and minor smoke. This

ceremony is a traditional cultural practice
which promotes well-being. 

Thank you for your understanding.

For more information on smudging, please visit:

https://uwaterloo.ca/indigenous/smudging/smudging-information-and-request-form

Or email: 
indigenousrelations@uwaterloo.ca

Exemption from the smoke-free Ontario Act:

 https://www.ontario.ca/laws/statute/17s26#BK262017
 c. 26, Sched. 3, s. 19 (3).
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